
Bearley Neighbourhood Plan  
Formal Submission Consultation 

 
Bearley Parish Council has formally submitted the Bearley 
Neighbourhood Plan to Stratford District Council. In accordance with 
Regulation 16 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 
2012 (as amended), the District Council will now hold a consultation on 
the policies proposed in the Submission version of the Plan. 
The Consultation will run from 31 October 2019 until 5pm on Friday 
13 December 2019. 
Printed copies of the Submission Draft Plan and associated consultation 
documents can be viewed at Bearley Village Hall or at 
 
http://www.bearley.org/evidence/submission-version-documents/ 
or 
https://www.stratford.gov.uk/bearleynp 



 

How to Comment 
Online - You are encouraged to submit your representations electronically using the link  
Bearley Neighbourhood Plan - online Representations Form 
 

By Email - By attaching a Representations Form to an email and sending it to 
planning.policy@stratford-dc.gov.uk 
 
Representations Form PDF version 

 
Printed copies of the Representations Form are provided at the Village Hall or available 
from the Parish Clerk or Parish Councillors 
Nicola Everall – 01564 785145 
Arslan Erinmez – 01789 731392 
Richard Le Page - 01789 731676 
Andrew Spiller – 01789 731352 
 
By Post 
Send a letter to Planning Policy, Stratford-on-Avon District Council, Elizabeth House, Church 
Street, Stratford-upon-Avon, CV37 6HX or bring the letter in to reception. 
Please be aware that all representations received by the authority will be made publicly available 
(in due course). These will be identifiable by name and where applicable, organisation. 

https://www.snapsurveys.com/wh/s.asp?k=157201626677
https://www.stratford.gov.uk/doc/208775/name/Bearley%20Neighbourhood%20Plan%20Final%20Submission%20Questionnaire%20paper.pdf

